To: Mr. Michael Kenner
Superintendent
Todd County Schools

From: Carroll P. Moseley
Transportation Director

Date: May 26, 2010
Subject: Purchase of used school buses.

This is a request for the purchase of two, used special needs school buses
from Daviess County. Four (4) of our eight (8) special needs buses are older and
out of depreciation.

Todd County has fifty-six (56) buses in its fleet at the present time.

It is my recommendation that Todd County Board of Education purchase
the following:

1- Bus #2100 - 2001 International, 466 engine, 194,000 miles, value
$8,588.32

1- Bus #2200 — 2002 International, 466 engine, 220,000 miles , value
$14,196.78

According to Dave Mangum from the State Department, if we transfer the
title before July 1, 2010, the remaining depreciation on these buses is
$16,157.00 for the 2001 bus and $21,840.00 on the 2002 bus.

Thank you for consideration of this request. If you have any questions,

please contact me.



